

Easter Dedications

Even though we are separated physically, we can still feel together the spirit of Lent and the Easter season. Many around us are suffering financially due to the pandemic we face, so the need for our food pantry is stronger than ever. To that end, we are continuing our tradition of Easter dedications that are used to support the food pantry and those it serves with Walmart gift cards.

This is your opportunity to remember or honor loved ones at Easter by purchasing \$10 gift cards to be distributed by our Food Pantry Committee. The list of donors and those being memorialized or honored will be included in the church bulletin on Easter Sunday.

Please complete this form by April 4th and mail the form with a check payable to GUMC to Craig Lee at 3308 Strabane Dr., Glenelg 21737.

Number of gift cards Total dollar amount	
In honor / memory of (circle one)	
Given by:	
Your name & phone number:	
List additional dedications below.	